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Notice to contributors

The Editors welcome articles of general interest to psychiatrists. Two thousand words is a good length; however, longer
articles will be considered. Tables, diagrams and extended references should generally not be included. Please submit three
copies, typed double-spaced. Correspondence on subjects of topical interest isalso welcome. Contributions are accepted for
publication on the condition that their substance has not been published or submitted for publication elsewhere. The views
expressed in articles published in the Psychiatric Bulletin (except officialCollege material) are the author's own and do not
necessarily represent College policy.

With this issue Sidney Bloch regretfully resigns from his co-editorship of the Bulletin; he will be taking
up a position with the University of Melbourne in the New Year. He will maintain a link, however, byreporting periodically from "down under".

He and Alan Kerr have very much valued their colleagueship and "teamwork" over the past eight
years and hope that this is reflected in the pages of the Bulletin. They extend a cordial welcome to Greg
Wilkinson who becomes the new co-editor from the January 1989 issue.
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